
 

APRIL
2015

PRESIDENT:  
John W.

Huntmaster:    (to be announced)

Find Of The Month: 
Andretta L.

Refreshments: (open)

Our next meeting will be on Thursday, April 2nd at the gymnasium inside the New 
World United Methodist Church, 5134 Northwest Highway, Garland, TX 75043 from 7 
– 9 pm.  Look for the EFTHA sign!    

(The GPS coordinates are: N 32 51’ 20.56  W 96 38’ 10.05.)

VICE 
PRESIDENT: 
Jim M.

SECRETARY:  
Annette M.

CLUB OFFICERS:

TREASURER, 
Newsletter:  
Steve D.

A FEW WORDS FROM OUR CLUB PRESIDENT:

ABOUT OUR CLUB:  We are a fun-seeking group of folks that enjoy the hobby of metal detecting, 
searching for lost coins, jewelry, or other treasures that are surely out there.  We help clean up parks 
and recover items following our digging ethics.  Typically meet on the first Thursday of every month 
and are open to the public.  We are a family friendly organization and we would love to have you as a 
member or would welcome your visit.  

Today's weather reminds us that winter isn't quite finished with us yet. I know I'm 
looking forward to the week or so that we get with spring like weather. 
We had to cancel the March meeting due to the snow, but at the February "Fun Hunt", 

turnout was good. We got to catch up with Mitch and hope that he can make it to our 
meetings again real soon. We had a few new categories of hunt items drawn and we 
found our new "Hunt Master" - more to come on that when we get together at our next 
meeting.

I had the opportunity to go out detecting over the last couple of weekends. Both times I 
got out, people came over and were interested in what we were doing. It was fun to 
meet them and share some of the excitement of finding some buried "treasure" with 
some kiddos at a local rec center. Remember, we get to be ambassadors to our hobby.

The club needs your displays for the TAMDC show in April, so please bring them to the 
April meeting.  Also since there was no meeting in March, you can double up on the 
April FOM entries.
Stay safe and enjoy the spring weather (when it gets here)!  
Happy Hunting! John

CLUB NEWSLETTER

Appreciated volunteers!
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Source: www.coinshows.com

35TH ANNUAL WACO COIN SHOW

FRIDAY APRIL 3rd Noon - 6pm
SATURDAY APRIL 4th 9am - 4pm

BELLMEAD CIVIC CENTER
3900 Parrish Street
Bellmead, near Waco, Texas
(I-35, exit 339. just north of Waco)

FREE PARKING,  $2 ADMISSION CHARGE
CHILDREN - FREE ADMISSION
DOOR PRIZES,  POLICE SECURITY

SPONSOR: Waco Coin Club.

CONTACT:
Waco Coin Club
P O Box 24267
Waco TX 76702
254-756-6613
or
Thomas Campbell
254-224-7761
EMAIL : trcam_51@hotmail.com

UPCOMING FUNDRAISER PREVIEW:

The Fundraiser items for the next meeting will include: 

"Buffalo" 1 ounce silver round,
1909-D Barber Quarter,
1910-S Barber Half,
1849 Large Cent,
1865 2¢ coin,
1857 Flying Eagle Cent,

Tickets are only $1 each, or 6 for $5, and this month only 
is 13 tickets for $10!!!
Come on and get in on the winning!  

UPCOMING EVENTS:

for more coin shows, goto www.coinshows.com
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OUR CLUB WILL HAVE A TABLE AT THE APRIL TAMDC SHOW!

2015 WWATS Rendezvous

Two Day Open Hunt

May 22-24th, 2015

Antler, Oklahoma

www.kriver.com

The new EFTHA club website is up!  

If you haven't had a chance yet, check it out.  All 
the redirects will take you there...
www.eftha.org or .net, or
www.eastforktreasurehunters.com.

To see the various pages, click on the "Navigate" 
button on top.

Our club will be getting a table at 
the April 11-12th TAMDC show in 
Longview.  
We will have a nice fundraiser and 
will be also giving away another 
nice prize (conditions apply).
Get your tickets at the meeting or 

at the show!  Tell your friends and 
family and help support our club!

The TAMDC show club Fundraiser coins will be:
1st place: 1/10th oz gold coin, 
2nd place: Two 1oz silver rounds
3rd place: 1 oz silver Libertad

UPCOMING EVENTS (cont'd):


